
 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

* Crayons, glue sticks, and other supplies may need to be replenished throughout the year.    
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Kindergarten 

2 Boxes crayons (24 count) 
 
 

1 Package fine-tip  
dry erase markers)  
black (4-pack) 
 

 

12 Pre-sharpened #2 
Ticonderoga wood 
pencils 

 
 

1          Colored pencils (12 count) 
 
 

2 Thick markers, classic 
colors (10 count) 

 
 

1 Watercolor set  
(8 count) 
 
 

18 Glue Sticks (6-7 gram) 
 
 

2 Wide-ruled spiral 70-
page notebook  

 
 

1 5" Sharp, sturdy scissors 
 
 

1 Plastic pencil box             
(8 x 5 x 2 no divider) 

 
 

1 1-inch binder with front 
sleeve 

 
 

1 25 heavy-duty page 
protectors 

 

 

            Large backpack 

$20 Activity Fee 

Corded headphones 

 

 

     2rd Grade 
 

1 Box crayons (24 count) 
 
 

1 Package chisel-tip dry 
erase markers (8-pack) 

 
 

24 Pre-sharpened 
Ticonderoga # 2 wood 
pencils  

 
 

1 Colored pencils (12 count) 
 
 

2 Washable thick markers  
(8 count) 

5 Ball point pens 
 
 

1 Watercolor set (8 count) 
 
 

6 Glue sticks (6-7 gram) 
 
 

2 Wide-ruled spiral 70-
page notebook (Red, 
Blue) 

 
 

1 5" Sharp, sturdy scissors 
 
 

1 Pencil box/bag 
 
 

1 Pencil sharpener with 
receptacle 

 
 

1 Large pink eraser 
 
 

2 Plastic folder 
 
 

Headphones 
 
$20 Activity Fee 

1st Grade 
 

 Headphones – Over-the-
ear. No earbuds please 

2 Boxes crayons (24 count) 

1 Package chisel-tip dry 
erase markers           
black (4-pack) 

1 Package fine-tip dry 
erase markers black (4-
pack) 

 

12 Pre-sharpened #2 
Ticonderoga wood 
pencils 

 
 

2 Colored Pencils (12 count) 
 
 

2 Thick markers, classic 
colors (10 count) 

 
 

1 Watercolor set (8 count) 
 

8 Glue sticks (6-7 gram) 
 
 

1 Wide-ruled composition 
notebooks  

 
 

1 5" Sharp, sturdy scissors 
 
 

1 Plastic pencil box 
              (8 x 5 x 2) 
 
 

4 Plastic pocket folder 
 
 

1 Colored ball point pens 
(8 count) 

           $20 Activity Fee 

 

$20 Activity Fee 
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     3rd Grade 
 
1 Box crayons (24 count) 
 
 

1 Package chisel-tip dry 
erase markers (4-pack) 

 
 

48 Pre-sharpened 
Ticonderoga # 2 wood 
pencils 

 
 

1 Colored Pencils (24 count) 
 
 

1 Washable thick markers  
(8 count) 

 
 

1 Watercolor set (8 count) 
 
 

2 Glue sticks (6-7 gram) 
 
 

3 Wide-ruled spiral 70-
page notebook 

 
 

1 5" Sharp, sturdy scissors 
 
 

1 Pencil bag/box 
 
 

3 Pocket folders-plastic 
 
 

1 Pencil sharpener with 
receptacle 

 
 

1 Large pink eraser 
 
 

1 Highlighters 
 
 

1  Ruler (inch & cm) 
 
 

4 (3x3) Post-it Notes 
 
 

1 2 pack of black sharpies 
 
 

4 Ballpoint pens 
 
 

1 Roll transparent tape in 

dispenser 

Headphones 

No Binders Please 

$20 Activity Fee 

 

        5th Grade 
 
 

1 Package chisel-tip dry 
erase markers (8-pack) 

 
 

24  Pre-sharpened 

Ticonderoga # 2 wood 

pencils 
 

 

1 Colored Pencils (24 ct) 
 
 

1 Washable thick or thin 
markers (8 count) 

 
 

6 Glue sticks (6-7 gram) 

 
 

3 Wide-ruled spiral 70-
page notebooks 

 
 

3 Wide-ruled composition 
notebooks 

 
 

1 5" Sharp, sturdy scissors 
 
 

1 Pencil bag/box  
 
 

5 Pocket folders 
 
 

1 Roll transparent tape in 
dispenser 

 
 

1 Pencil sharpener with 
receptacle 

 
 

2 Highlighters 
 
 

2 Pilot Frixion Ballpoint 
pens (bright colors) 
erasable 

 
 

1 Pack Index Cards (3x5) 
 
 

4 Post-it Tablet (3x3) 
 
 

2 Black sharpie 
 
1 Academic Year Daily 

Planner 
 
 

            Headphones or earbuds 
 

$20 Activity Fee 
 

                  4th Grade 
 
1 Washable markers thick 

or thin (8 count) 
 
 

24 Pre-sharpened 
Ticonderoga # 2 wood 
pencils 

 
 

1 Colored Pencils (24 ct) 
 
 

3 Wide Rule Spiral  70-
page notebook  

 
 

3  Wide Rule composition 
notebooks 

 

1 5" Sharp, sturdy scissors 

 

1 Pencil bag/box  

 

3 Plastic pocket folders 

 

1 Package chisel-tip dry 
erase markers (4 pack) 

 

1 Pencil sharpener with 
receptacle 

 
 

1 Large pink eraser 
 
 

4 Post it Notes (3x3) 

4 Glue sticks (6-7 gram) 

Headphones 

$20 Activity Fee 


